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One of the large limbs within the canopy of the tree has a large wound and extensive decay on 
the upper part of the bough. 
 
The proposed works are necessary on safety grounds and whilst, to a degree , the overall shape 
of the crown of the tree may be adversely affected, the branch must be removed on safety 
grounds. 
 
Decision - Approval 


